
ONE
We welcomed Hilary Koehn as the new
Executive Director and she shared about her
hopes and visions for KPATA!

TWO

THR E E

FOUR

F I V E

How is this process going? What would
improve this process moving forward?

We discussed effective communication of Board
actions to the affiliate level:

HIPAA Support Training
Autism within Families

Upcoming KPATA training opportunities
include: 

A social media “support document” has been
created and will be shared in the KPATA
newsletter and housed in the KPATA
Membership Drive.

T-shirts were created and worn at the PATNC
conference (with a QR code) to share about the
KPATA Training Pass and Membership. 


